Facets of Dyslexia

Fourth Annual Conference © Cooper Eonla, 2047
; ratford, NJ

SPONSOR INFORMATION SHEET

The goal of this conference is to provide an engaging and informative conference for parents and professionals on the many facets
of dyslexia and other language-based learning disabilities. By becoming a sponsor:

Your organization’s name will be featured prominently on the conference website, program, and mailings.
Mention of sponsorship to the attendees twice during the conference.

Free exhibit table located in premier location within exhibit area.

Two free registrations to the conference.

Breakfast and lunch included for our attendees.

To become a 2017 Facets of Dyslexia Conference Sponsor, please complete this form and return with payment of
$275.00 to Cooper Learning Center at the address below.

Yes, our company is pleased to become a sponsor for the Facets of Dyslexia Conference by contributing $275.00.

Contact Name: Company Name:

Address: City/State/Zip:

Email: Phone:
PAYMENT METHOD:

Check Visa MasterCard Mail form and payment to:

Di AmE p Cooper Learning Center
—Piscover — Amkx PO Facets of Dyslexia Conference
Card #: 4011 Main Street

Voorhees, NJ 08043
Expiration: Phone: 856.673.4900

FAX: 856.673.4909
Name on Card:

Signature of Card Owner:

Questions? Please contact Nancy J. Hammill at hammill-nancy@cooperhealth.edu

CooperlLearningCenter.org/Conference
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We are writing to invite you to become a sponsor of the Cooper Learning Center’s Fourth Annual
Facets of Dyslexia Conference. It will be held on Saturday, April 29, 2017 at Rowan University
School of Osteopathic Medicine -Stratford Campus in New Jersey from 8:30am-4:00pm.

As part of the Cooper University Healthcare’s Department of Pediatrics, the Cooper Learning Cen-
ter is distinguished as the region’s only child-learning program affiliated with a university-level
medical center. We are dedicated to assessing and treating children’s learning difficulties, as well
as empowering families to support their children.

Over the past few years we have developed a loyal following of New Jersey, Pennsylvania, and
Delaware educators and parents. By being a part of the conference, all sponsors will get a great
deal of exposure on-line. Your logo will appear on all conference materials, email correspond-
ence, and social media. In addition, your generous sponsorship would be highlighted by:

o Company name in announcements and promotional materials
o Your generous sponsorship noted in Dr. Selznick’s introduction
o Free booth space or table to showcase products or services.

To thank you personally, for your involvement, you and any other representatives would be most
welcome to attend the conference. | have attached further information. You can see last years
conference program at www.CooperLearningCenter.org/Conference.

We would love to include your organization in the day’s events. Please contact me directly at 609-
673-4900 or through email, hammill-nancy@cooperhealth.edu to let me know your interest or if
you have any questions. | look forward to hearing from you and hope you can join us in April!

Warmest regards,

Nancy J. Hammill, M.S.Ed.

Professional Development and Outreach Coordinator
Department of Pediatrics/ Cooper Learning Center
Children's Regional Hospital at Cooper

(856) 673-4990 -phone

(856) 673-4909 -fax

www.CooperLearningCenter.org
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